
Dear Patient Family,  

I hope all is well! With great privilege, I would like to introduce myself! My name is Satwinder Singh and Dr. 

Fishbane has granted me the opportunity to acquire her long standing beautiful practice.  

After a well thought out and extensive search for someone to continue providing optimal care for her patients, 

Dr. Fishbane has chosen me as her successor. Our treatment philosophies and passion for the general well 

being of our patients align seamlessly. The practice will be renamed as Princeton Junction Dental and will 

maintain the same operations as in the past to make this transition smooth. Dr. Fishbane will be around for a 

while and will always be welcomed as a member of our Princeton Junction Dental family.  

Going forward, I will be dedicated to providing comfortable care integrating traditional techniques with 

modern approaches. The dental field is always changing, and I will continue to put in hours of continued 

education to stay on top of the comprehensive needs of my patients.  

For you to get to know me best, let me tell you a little about myself. I am a New York native, born and raised 

in Queens. While majoring in Biology at Adelphi University, I had the privilege to enjoy my hobby of playing 

basketball for the men’s basketball team. Thereafter, I completed my DDS from the prestigious NYU College 

of Dentistry. During my free time, I enjoy staying active through weightlifting, walking, and playing fetch with 

my dog Cookie.  

I look forward to meeting you all and will strive to ensure your dental well-being.  

Kind regards,  

Dr. Satwinder Singh DDS
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